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Docket No. 030-02971 Lic.ense No. 37-00S97-01

Mercy Hospital
ATTN: Edward W. Stein, Jr.

President
25 Church Street
Wilkes-Barre, Pennsylvania 18765

Gentlemin:

Subject: Inspection No. 030-02971/90-01

This refers to your letter dater! October 31, 1990, in response to our letter
dated October 23, 1990.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your lettor. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sinceroly,

ORIGINAL SIGNED 3Y:
JEAN GRESICK-SCHUGSTA
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',,// tiohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief

tauclear Materials Safety Section A
Ofvision of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
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